From: Smith, Randy [smith.70@osu.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2008 8:18 PM
To: soundarajan.1@osu.edu
Cc: Cormier, J. Briggs; Randy Smith; Kay Halasek; D. A. Mendelsohn; dickhaut.1@osu.edu; Matt Platz; andereck@mps.ohio-state.edu; Joan Leitzel; Terry Gustafson; Kathleen Hallihan; Gustafson, Robert (.4); mccaul.1@osu.edu; weide.1@osu.edu
Subject: Revision to the B.S. Computer and Information Science Minor

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Blue


Neelam: 

The proposal from the Department of Computer Science and Engineering to revise the Bachelor of Science - Computer and Information Science minor program, was approved by the Council on Academic Affairs at its meeting on August 18, 2008. Thank you for attending the meeting to respond to questions/comments.
No additional levels of review/approval are necessary. This action will be included in the Council's next Annual Activities Report to the University Senate (June 2009).
Please keep a copy of this message for your file(s) on the proposal and I will do the same for the file in the Office of Academic Affairs.
If you have any questions about this action, please contact the Chair of the Council, Professor E. Kay Halasek (halasek.1@osu.edu) or me.
Randy 

W. Randy Smith 
Vice Provost for Academic Programs 

